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NOTIC 

In accordance with office notice number 4211/GMU dated 15-10- 

2022, the deadline for filling the Google form to submit a request for hostel 

accommodations Is therefore extended to 27-10-2022. 

Newly Admitted PG Students- 2022-23 = https://tirwurl.com/gmupghostel 

2nd and 3rd Year UG & PG Students = https://tlnyurl.com/gmuughostel 

Memo No .. -�.'1�.� ....... /GMU

Copy to all hostels warden / System Manager Cell/Hostel Section Assistant for 

information and necessary action. 
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